Mendoza-Gonzalez, Francisco

From: Mendoza-Gonzalez, Francisco

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 8:49 AM

To: Mendoza-Gonzalez, Francisco

Subject: FW: Strongly oppose permit #1246, #1247 and #1246

From: zizhong <

Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8:08 PM

To: Mendoza-Gonzalez, Francisco <MendozaF@cityofmerced.org>
Subject: Re: Strongly oppose permit #1246, #1247 and #1246

Dear Mr. Francisco:

Thank you for your response to my email. As a longtime resident in the north Merced community, | also
strongly oppose permit #1246. The reason is very simple, commercializing residential community, or
commingle family homes with business facilities will hurt all the residents in the community and surrounding
Neighborhood.

The neighborhood is no longer quiet, the safety is a big problem, the house value is going down., the hard-
earned money that people put on the house will evaporate. In the end, the property taxes that can be used to
support the City will be less too.

There are many ways to conduct care business, putting a business facility into a residential community is not
one of them.

Again, | Strongly Oppose Permit #1246. Please do not approve it.

Best Regards,

William Zhang



